NORTH EAST TOWNSHIP WATER/SEWER AUTHORITY MEETING
SEPTEMBER 26, 2022
9:00 AM.

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Gordy Post at 9:16 a.m. In attendance were Bill
Heald, Jim Konzel, Teresa Sculley, Fredrick Shunk, Guy Steg, Engineer Jeff Kordes, Bob
Jeffery and Shelly Newara.

John Hallenburg was in attendance from the public. He expressed his opposition to the
proposed sewage treatment plan for the subdivision at the former Dohler property on Twenty
Mile Creek.

At this time, Chairman Post asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the August
22,2022 meeting. Bill Heald made a motion to approve the minutes, as presented, with the
second from Teresa Sculley. All in favor, motion passed.

Chairman Post now asked for a motion to approve bills. Bill Heald made the motion to
.approve, with a second from Guy Steg. All in favor, motion passed.

NEW BUSINESS: None

OLD BUSINESS: Bob Jeffery is looking into trying to reach a settlement with Railroad
Management Company IV LLC on licensing fees. He would like to see that the increase in fees
passed on to the Authority do not exceed COLA.

Jeff Kordes reported the need for a surveyor for the alternate route for the Rt. 5 sewer
extension.

OTHER:

With all business addressed, Chairman Post adjourned the meeting at 10:03 a.m.

Submitted by
Shelly Newara




